
 
ARIZONA STATE SOFTBALL OFFICE 
TEMPE, ARIZONA 
 
 
May 13, 2009 
 
Dear Sun Devil Softball Fan and/or Avid Golfer: 
 
It’s time to mark your calendar so that you don’t miss the 1st annual Sun 
Devil Softball golf tournament.  The fund raising Golf Tournament will be held on 
Saturday September 12, 2009 at Superstition Springs Golf Course in Mesa, 
Arizona (8:00 am shotgun start).    
 
We have enclosed a registration form to enter the golf tournament or to sponsor a 
hole.  We hope to have a HUGE turnout for this first time event.  The tournament 
will be a 4 person scramble format and will cost $120/person, which includes 
round of golf & cart, continental breakfast, lunch after golf, silent auction, raffles 
and many prizes.   
 
The entire 2009 team & coaching staff will be attending and look forward to 
meeting all of you.  There will also be various celebrities out on the golf course 
spending time with the golfers.   
 
Proceeds from this golf tournament will be used to help finance softball 
operations and improvements to the Press Box, which will assist in securing 
future softball tournaments at ASU.   
 
Please call Rich Berger at (480) 741-6601 if you need additional information or 
more registration forms sent to your golfing friends.  See our web site at:  
www.thesundevils.com  (Choose Softball) to find out more information about our 
program. 
 
Hoping to see you soon! 
 
 
 
Coach Clint Myers 
ASU Softball 
 
Enclosure:  Registration form 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.thesundevils.com/

